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Monday 7th January – Sunday 13th January 2019 
 

  Monday           10:00am   Thanksgiving 

  Tuesday     10:00am The Homeless 

   Wednesday   10:00am   Liturgy of the Word 

      7:00pm   Baptism Mass 

  Thursday     10:00am   God’s Love 
Friday 10:00am    Holy Souls 
Saturday   6:00pm    Refugees     

  Sunday        The Baptism of the Lord 

    8:30am         Peace in the World 
  10:00am          Jim Feeney R.I.P 
  12 noon     People of the Parish 
      

Confessions 2–4pm every Saturday, 

or by Appointment 
 

 

 

    Babies for Baptism 

Mass as usual at 7pm on  
Wednesday evening.  
Parents of babies will be 

attending with meeting 
afterwards.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brass 
The young people who have started a 
brass band are really keen and could 
do with some help. Obviously somebody 
with music expertise would be ideal, but 
that may not be possible.  Anyone 
willing to support them would be very 
much appreciated. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This year do not mistake activity 
for achievement. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPUC 

(Society for the Protection of Unborn Children) 

Next week we hope to have somebody to talk 

about their work and they’ll be looking for support 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fr JACK 

The wise men met Jesus.  They went home by 

a different way.  In simple English it just 

means "If we do meet Jesus, nothing can ever 

still be the same, things change, I change. 

If I don't change then, I believe, you have 

really got to ask a serious question, "Have I 

really met Jesus?" 

Meeting Jesus puts most if not all things in 

perspective.  I see things with new glasses.  I 

thought I saw before, but in the light of 

Jesus, new things have really taken over my 

life.  More important things possess me. 

I know Christmas is gone, or has it?  Yes the 

glitz and the food and presents have gone 

which means you really have missed 

Christmas.  But Christmas is about Jesus 

which means He will be with us all the year 

around.  

For the Christian, every day is Christmas Day. 

Enjoy the peace of the Lord with you and 

share it with others.  Give peace as a present 

to others every day of the week. 

 
 

 

Bereavements 

It is with great sadness that we announce 

the deaths of two of our prominent 

parishioners: 

Regina George - Requiem Wednesday 

23rd January at 10.00am. 

Andy Effiom - Requiem Wednesday 30th 

January at 11.30am. 

Assuring the families of our prayers and 
support. 

Soul Food 
Life in the Spirit Seminar 

Catholic charismatic prayer group for young 

people. Every Thursday 7 - 9pm for 6 weeks, 
from 24th January to 28th February 2019. 

St Charles Borromeo Church, 8 Ogle Street, 
W1W 6HS. 

Leaflets at the back of church. 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes in August 

The Archbishop it seems will retire this year and 

the pilgrimage to Lourdes might be his 

swansong. He would like to go out on a high, by 

saying that every parish was represented in 

Lourdes. More details to follow, but please let 

me know if you may be interested. 
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